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Monday 3
rd

 July 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As you are aware, our Year 4 children made it through to the finals of the Chance to Shine Cricket 
tournament which will take place at Edgbaston Cricket Ground on Tuesday 18

th
 July.  We are very proud 

of them all for their amazing performance.   
 
The finals are a whole day event, the bus will be leaving at 8.30am prompt and the children will be back 
at school slightly later than usual – we anticipate that they will arrive by 4pm. Please arrive at school at 
8.15am. Parents and other family members are welcome to come along to support the children. It is our 
understanding that there will be no charge for admittance to the grounds. 
 
We are arranging a coach to transport the children to Edgbaston and will have some spare seats for 
spectators. If you would like to travel on the coach with the children, please let us know and we will do 
our best to accommodate you. Parking will be available at the grounds for spectators who want to make 
their own way there. 
 
We will send home PE kits and the children should come to school dressed in their PE kits on the 
Tuesday morning. All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. Children should also bring 
additional snacks and plenty of drinking water. This is an outdoor event and children should come 
prepared for all weathers with sun screen, sun hats and waterproofs! 
 
In order to cover the cost of the coach we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child 
(and £5 per spectator). There is no obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from 
the majority of the children, we will have to cancel the transport. Please speak to us, in confidence, if 
paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of the transport is in line with our charging policy. As 
payments will be for adults and children we are unable to set it up on School Money so please send 
cash or a cheque (made payable to Temple Grafton School) into school with the reply slip. 
 
Filming, photography and digital images will be taken at the event which may include your child. These 
images may appear in the media, printed publications, promotional materials and on websites. Please 
complete the attached photograph permission slip so we can inform the organisers of any participants 
who do not wish to have their photograph taken. 
 

 
Mrs Yorke 
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I/we give permission for________________________________ to take part in the Chance to Shine 

cricket finals on Tuesday 18
th
 July  2017. 

 

We would like to request _____ seats on the coach for spectators and enclose a contribution of £5 per 

person £____  

 

I give/do not give permission for photographs to be taken  

 

Signed………………………………………………………………. 
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